
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:  Cass County Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Grace Puppe, County Planner 
 
DATE:  March 5, 2021 
 
RE:  Planning Commission Meeting 
 
 
The March 25, 2021 Planning Commission meeting scheduled for  
7:00 a.m. will not be held due to a lack of action items.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled on April 22, 2021 at 7:00 a.m.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at  
701-298-2375.  


